Date:

From: SWCA Board of Managers

YOU HAVE PREVIOUSLY RECEIVED NOTICE THAT YOU ARE
VIOLATING THE ESTABLISHED PARKING POLICY AT STORAGE
WORLD CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION (SWCA). PLEASE BE
ADVISED THAT THIS IS THE FINAL NOTICE THAT YOU WILL
RECEIVE. IF YOU CONTINUE TO PARK THE VEHICLE IN
VIOLATION OF OUR RULES, THE VEHICLE WILL BE TOWED
WITHOUT FURTHER NOTICE. SWCA ASSUMES NO LIABILITY
FOR YOUR VEHICLE AND CONTENTS AND YOU WILL BE

RESPONSIBLE FOR ALL COSTS TO RETRIEVE YOUR VEHICLE.



